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  Basketball in America Bob Batchelor,2005 Examine the social and cultural
impact of basketball on America at the amateur and professional levels!
Basketball in America: From the Playgrounds to Jordan's Game and Beyond is a
pioneering analysis of the history of basketball and its effect on popular
culture from the 1970s to today. The popularity of basketball is undeniable,
and the subject allows for such a broad range of interpretations in popular
culture. It cuts across economic, racial, and social boundaries, and its
major stars cross over into other forms of popular entertainment more than
any other professional sport. This book examines the entire scope of modern
basketball history, from the playgrounds, where people first learn the
fundamentals, to the college and professional levels. Basketball in America
is a collection of essays that explores the intersection of basketball and
popular culture in America. The contributors are an eclectic mix of writers,
scholars, journalists, former players, coaches, and sports enthusiasts who
all share an undying love for the game of basketball. The authors analyze the
sport from a cross-cultural and historical perspective--digging deep into the
profound popular cultural influences of basketball and exploring the scope
and depth of its influence. This is the first book that examines the social
and cultural impact of basketball on American society to reveal how tightly
it is woven into America's cultural fabric. Also included are photographs and
tables to enhance your understanding of the material. Topics covered in
Basketball in America include: Elgin Baylor--the first modern basketball
player Chocolate Thunder and Short Shorts: The NBA in the 1970s Dr. J, Bird,
Magic, Jordan, and the Bad Boys: The NBA in the 1980s The Jordan Era: The NBA
in the 1990s LeBron James and the future of the NBA the Nike brand and
popular culture lessons learned from legendary UNC coach Dean Smith
professional women's basketball and much more! Basketball in America is a
comprehensive analysis that will appeal to anyone interested in understanding
how the sport has become an integral part of our national culture. It is an
insightful read for sports fans as well as for sports historians. In
addition, this book can be used as a textbook in sports history or sociology
of sports classes. It will entertain and inform those who treasure basketball
and the role it plays in the American consciousness. Make it part of your
collection today!
  The Los Angeles Lakers Sloan MacRae,2009-08-15 Describes the history,
accomplishments, and key players of the Los Angeles Lakers basketball team.
  Sports in America from Colonial Times to the Twenty-first Century: G-Q
Steven A. Riess,2011 Contains alphabetically arranged entries from G-Q of the
history of American sports from colonial times to the twenty-first century,
highlighting key events and figures that help sports become a key part of the
nation's political, social, cultural, and economic fabric.
  Asian American Athletes in Sport and Society C. Richard King,2014-10-24 For
more than a century, sporting spectacles, media coverage, and popular
audiences have staged athletics in black and white. Commercial, media, and
academic accounts have routinely erased, excluded, ignored, and otherwise
made absent the Asian American presence in sport. This book seeks to redress
this pattern of neglect, presenting a comprehensive perspective on the
history and significance of Asian American athletes, coaches, and teams in
North America. The contributors interrogate the sociocultural contexts in
which Asian Americans lived and played, detailing the articulations of power
and possibility, difference and identity, representation and remembrance that
have shaped the means and meanings of Asian Americans playing sport in North
America. This volume will be of interest to students and scholars of the
Asian American experience, ethnic relations, and the history of sport.
  American Sport in International History Daniel M. DuBois,2022-12-15 This
book explores how American sports, especially basketball, baseball and
American football, have projected the US into the world, and brought the
world into America. Taking a chronological approach it traces the development
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of American sports from the turn of the 20th century, highlighting how
international forces such as immigration, geopolitics and war have influenced
the trajectory of sport in the US, and thus the American experience. DuBois
also considers the globalization of American sport and how this soft power
shaped international relations throughout the American century. Addressing
key questions about the role of sport in the rise of the United States, it
frames themes that have come to define sports history; gender, race,
economics and politics. It argues that while sport has not necessarily been a
catalyst for change, it has often mirrored social issues, and sometimes
served as an important tool of progress. Synthesizing major works alongside
primary sources, the chapters study boxing, hockey, track and field and
soccer alongside the 'big three' (basketball, baseball and American football)
through a number of case studies to offer a novel interpretation of American
sport history. Spanning early Native American sport, the export of baseball
in the American empire, the role of basketball in the Cold War, the influence
of immigrants and women in sports, and modern day sport culture, American
Sport in International History asks what the role of sport has been and will
be in a shifting international environment.
  American History through American Sports [3 volumes] Bob Batchelor,Danielle
Sarver Coombs,2012-12-18 Filled with insightful analysis and compelling
arguments, this book considers the influence of sports on popular culture and
spotlights the fascinating ways in which sports culture and American culture
intersect. This collection blends historical and popular culture perspectives
in its analysis of the development of sports and sports figures throughout
American history. American History through American Sports: From Colonial
Lacrosse to Extreme Sports is unique in that it focuses on how each sport has
transformed and influenced society at large, demonstrating how sports and
popular culture are intrinsically entwined and the ways they both reflect
larger societal transformations. The essays in the book are wide-ranging,
covering topics of interest for sports fans who enjoy the NFL and NASCAR as
well as those who like tennis and watching the Olympics. Many topics feature
information about specific sports icons and favorite heroes. Additionally,
many of the topics' treatments prompt engagement by purposely challenging the
reader to either agree or disagree with the author's analysis.
  American and British English Paul Baker,2017-09-19 Is British English
becoming more like American English? If so, why, and in what ways? This book
compares examples of American and British language data from the 1930s,
1960s, 1990s and 2000s, to track the most important ways that both varieties
are changing over time, and compares the extent to which they are following
similar paths using a mixture of computer and human analysis. The analysis is
carried out across several levels, including spelling differences (such as
colour vs color), vocabulary (truck vs lorry), and a range of morphological,
grammatical, semantic and pragmatic features. Baker explores the changing
aspects of American and British society which help to explain the findings.
  Basketball in America Frank Hoffmann,Robert P Batchelor,Martin J
Manning,2016-05-23 Examine the social and cultural impact of basketball on
America at the amateur and professional levels! Basketball in America: From
the Playgrounds to Jordan’s Game and Beyond is a pioneering analysis of the
history of basketball and its effect on popular culture from the 1970s to
today. The popularity of basketball is undeniable, and the subject allows for
such a broad range of interpretations in popular culture. It cuts across
economic, racial, and social boundaries, and its major stars cross over into
other forms of popular entertainment more than any other professional sport.
This book examines the entire scope of modern basketball history, from the
playgrounds, where people first learn the fundamentals, to the college and
professional levels. Basketball in America is a collection of essays that
explores the intersection of basketball and popular culture in America. The
contributors are an eclectic mix of writers, scholars, journalists, former
players, coaches, and sports enthusiasts who all share an undying love for
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the game of basketball. The authors analyze the sport from a cross-cultural
and historical perspective—digging deep into the profound popular cultural
influences of basketball and exploring the scope and depth of its influence.
This is the first book that examines the social and cultural impact of
basketball on American society to reveal how tightly it is woven into
America’s cultural fabric. Also included are photographs and tables to
enhance your understanding of the material. Topics covered in Basketball in
America include: Elgin Baylor—the first “modern” basketball player Chocolate
Thunder and Short Shorts: The NBA in the 1970s Dr. J, Bird, Magic, Jordan,
and the Bad Boys: The NBA in the 1980s The Jordan Era: The NBA in the 1990s
LeBron James and the future of the NBA the Nike brand and popular culture
lessons learned from legendary UNC coach Dean Smith professional women’s
basketball and much more! Basketball in America is a comprehensive analysis
that will appeal to anyone interested in understanding how the sport has
become an integral part of our national culture. It is an insightful read for
sports fans as well as for sports historians. In addition, this book can be
used as a textbook in sports history or sociology of sports classes. It will
entertain and inform those who treasure basketball and the role it plays in
the American consciousness. Make it part of your collection today!
  Kid's Box American English Level 4 Teacher's Edition Melanie
Williams,Caroline Nixon,2010-12-02 Kid's Box is a six-level course for young
learners. Bursting with bright ideas to inspire both teachers and students,
Kid's Box American English gives children a confident start to learning
English. It also fully covers the syllabus for the Cambridge Young Learners
English (YLE) tests. The Teacher's Edition contains comprehensive notes, as
well as extra activities and classroom ideas to inspire both teachers and
students. Level 4 completes the Movers cycle (CEF level A1).
  Fifty Key American Films John White,Sabine Haenni,2009-03-13 Fifty Key
American Films explores and contextualises some of the most important films
ever made in the United States. With case studies from the early years of
cinema to the present day, this comprehensive Key Guide provides accessible
analyses from a range of theoretical perspectives. This chronologically
ordered volume includes coverage of: Citizen Kane Casablanca Psycho Taxi
Driver Blade Runner Pulp Fiction Amongst a raft of well-known films, the work
of some of America’s best known directors, such as Lynch, Scorsese, Coppola
and Scott, is discussed. This book is essential reading for students of film,
and will be of interest to anyone seeking to explore the impact of American
cinema.
  Basketball: Great Writing About America's Game Alexander Wolff,2018-02-27
From the street game to March Madness to Jordan and LeBron, the greatest
writing about the grit, grace, and glory of basketball Made in America,
basketball is a sport that stirs a national passion, reaching fever pitch
during the NCAA's March Madness and the NBA Finals. Masterfully assembled by
longtime Sports Illustratedwriter Alexander Wolff, Basketball spans eight
decades to bring together a dream team of writers as awe-inspiring and
endlessly inventive as the game itself. Here are in-depth profiles of the
legends of the hardcourt--Russell, Kareem, Bird, Jordan, and LeBron--and
storied franchises such as the Knicks and Celtics, along with dazzling
portraits of the flash and sizzle of playground ball and more personal
reflections on the game by some of America's finest writers, among them
Donald Hall, John Edgar Wideman, and Pat Conroy. Highlights include James
Naismith recalling how he invented the game that would go on to conquer the
world; John McPhee capturing the ever-disciplined Bill Bradley as a Princeton
Tiger; Peter Goldman's indelible portrait of the life and death of a Harlem
Globetrotter; and Michael Lewis's account of the brave new world of NBA
analytics. Classic journalism about inner-city basketball by Pete Axthelm,
Rick Telander, and Darcy Frey is joined by stories of the game's popularity
across America, from the heartland of Hoosier country to an Apache
Reservation in Arizona.
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  Hoops Nation: A Guide to America's Best Pickup Basketball ,2004-10-01
  Improving America One Basketball Game at a Time Jamar Johnson,2012-11-01
How an Amateur-Based Basketball Company Is Making a Positive Impact on
People, Communities, and Businesses and How You Can Too!
  Sports in American History Gerald R. Gems,Linda J. Borish,Gertrud
Pfister,2022-04-19 Sports in American History: From Colonization to
Globalization, Third Edition With HKPropel Access, helps students grasp the
compelling evolution of American sporting practices. This text examines
sports history as a social and cultural phenomenon, generates a better
understanding of current practices in sport, and considers future
developments in American sport. This comprehensive resource explores sport
through various historical periods—including premodern America, colonial
times, and the modern era. Sports in American History, Third Edition,
features critical new content that will provide a framework for understanding
how and why sport intersects with many facets of American society:
Examination of how women, racial minorities, and ethnic and religious groups
have influenced U.S. sporting culture Highlights of contemporary issues
affecting sport in the twenty-first century, including the Covid-19 pandemic;
social justice movements; changes in name, image, and likeness policy; and
sports technology Reorganized content about sporting experiences in early
America that highlight the most influential moments Updated People and Places
features and International Perspective sidebars that introduce key figures in
sports history to provide a global understanding of sport Full-length
articles from the scholarly journal Sport History Review, delivered online
through HKPropel, that supplement the article excerpts and associated
discussion questions found in the text Sports in American History, Third
Edition, is unique in its level of detail, broad time frame, and focus on the
evolving definitions of physical activity and games. Primary
documents—including newspaper excerpts, illustrations, photographs,
historical writings, quotations, and posters—provide firsthand accounts that
will not only inform and fascinate students but also provide a well-rounded
perspective on the historical development of American sport. Time lines of
major milestones in sport and society provide context in each chapter, and an
extensive bibliography features primary and secondary sources in American
sports history. A starting point into the intriguing field of sports history,
this book will help students better understand the complexities of sport in
the American experience and grasp how cultural factors and historical events
have shaped sport differently in the United States than in other parts of the
world. Note: A code for accessing HKPropel is not included with this ebook
but may be purchased separately.
  Phil Jackson John Fredric Evans,2019-07-15 How did a boy who grew up in
remote areas of Montana and North Dakota go on to become the National
Basketball Association's all-time winningest coach? Phil Jackson's life story
that took him from small town U.S.A. to the pinnacle of NBA coaching success
is anything but conventional. Known as the Zen Master for imbuing his
coaching style with the tenets of Eastern philosophy, Jackson's always
employed a unique approach to basketball both on and off the court.
Popularizing a system of play called the triangle offense, Jackson won
multiple championships including an unprecedented three three-peats while
coaching Michael Jordan's Chicago Bulls and Kobe Bryant's Los Angeles Lakers,
resulting in 11 championships over 20 seasons. That's more than any coach in
any of North America's major professional sports. This biography explores
Jackson's one-of-a-kind keys to Hall of Fame success that enabled him achieve
uncommon triumph in an unparalleled two-decade coaching career.
  The SAGE Guide to Key Issues in Mass Media Ethics and Law William A.
Babcock,William H. Freivogel,2015-03-23 The SAGE Guide to Key Issues in Mass
Media Ethics and Law is an authoritative and rigorous two-volume, issues-
based reference set that surveys varied views on many of the most contentious
issues involving mass media ethics and the law. Divided into six thematic
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sections covering information from contrasting ethical responsibly and legal
rights for both speech and press, newsgathering and access, and privacy to
libelous reporting, business considerations, and changing rules with social
media and the Internet, the information in this guide is extremely relevant
to a variety of audiences. This guide specifically focuses on matters that
are likely to be regular front-page headlines concerning topics such as
technological threats to privacy, sensationalism in media coverage of high-
profile trials, cameras in the courtroom, use of confidential sources,
national security concerns and the press, digital duplication and deception,
rights of celebrities, plagiarism, and more. Collectively, this guide
assesses key contentious issues and legal precedents, noting current ethical
and legal trends and likely future directions. Features: Six thematic
sections consist of approximately a dozen chapters each written by eminent
scholars and practitioners active in the field. Sections open with a general
Introduction by the volume editors and conclude with a wrap-up “Outlook”
section to highlight likely future trends. Chapters follow a common
organizational outline of a brief overview of the issue at hand, historical
background and precedent, and presentation of various perspectives (pro, con,
mixed) to the issue. “See also” cross references guide readers to related
chapters and references and further readings guide users to more in-depth
resources for follow-up. This reference guide is an excellent source for the
general public, students, and researchers who are interested in expanding
their knowledge in mass media and the ethics and law surrounding it.
  Abe Saperstein and the American Basketball League, 1960–1963 Murry R.
Nelson,2013-03-29 This book examines the American Basketball League and its
short history, beginning with its conception in 1959–60 and its two seasons
of play, 1961–1963. The league was the first to use a trapezoidal, wider lane
and a 30-second shot clock, as well as the 3–point shot. With a team in
Hawaii, the league created an adjusted schedule to accommodate the outsize
distance. Many players such as Connie Hawkins and Bill Bridges and coaches
such as Jack McMahon and Bill Sharman later found their way to the NBA after
the collapse of the league, but it took more than 15 years for wide
acceptance of the 3-point shot. John McLendon and Ermer Robinson were the
first two African American coaches in a major professional league as they
both debuted in the ABL.
  American Sports [4 volumes] Murry R. Nelson,2013-05-23 America loves
sports. This book examines and details the proof of this fascination seen
throughout American society—in our literature, film, and music; our clothing
and food; and the iconography of the nation. This momentous four-volume work
examines and details the cultural aspects of sport and how sport pervasively
reflects—and affects—myriad aspects of American society from the early 1900s
to the present day. Written in a straightforward, readable manner, the
entries cover both historical and contemporary aspects of sport and American
culture. Unlike purely historical encyclopedias on sports, the contributions
within these volumes cover related subject matter such as poetry, novels,
music, films, plays, television shows, art and artists, mythologies,
artifacts, and people. While this encyclopedia set is ideal for general
readers who need information on the diverse aspects of sport in American
culture for research purposes or are merely reading for enjoyment, the
detailed nature of the entries will also prove useful as an initial source
for scholars of sport and American culture. Each entry provides a number of
both print and online resources for further investigation of the topic.
  Key Concepts in Sport Management Dr. Terri Byers,Trevor Slack,Milena
Parent,2012-08-16 An accessible and different guide for students and
practitioners alike... I′m sure that it will become a standard reference text
for sports management - Peter Taylor, Sport Industry Research Centre,
Sheffield Hallam University A must have introductory reference guide for
graduate and undergraduate sport management students - Paul M. Pedersen,
Indiana University Provides students, practitioners and researchers in the
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field of sport management with a valuable compilation of sensitizing
concepts, definitions and interesting references - Michel van Slobbe,
European Sport Management Quarterly Sharp, clear and relevant this book meets
the needs of those studying and researching within the growing discipline of
sport management. The intelligently cross-referenced entries provide a
concise overview of the key concepts in the field guiding you through the
important debates, sources and research methods in the management and
delivery of sport. The book introduces readers to the concepts at the centre
of their studies; it suggests relevant further reading and thoughts for
future research and applies academic theory to business and organizational
problems in a real-world context. Written for students, academics and
practitioners the entries are designed to meet study needs and include: Clear
definitions Comprehensive examples Practical applications Effective research
methods.
  Key Concepts in Sports Studies Stephen Wagg,Belinda Wheaton,Carlton
Brick,Jayne Caudwell,2009-09-14 Written by experienced academics used to
teaching the subject this book will help students and researchers find their
way within the diverse field of sport studies. Clear, well researched entries
explain the key concepts in the debates surrounding the social significance
and social dynamics of sport. Each entry provides: • Clear Definitions •
Relevant Examples • Up-to-date Suggestions for Further Reading • Informative
Cross-Referencing Valuable in its parts and indispensable as a whole this
book will provide a stimulating, practical guide to the relationship between
sport and society. Stephen Wagg is Professor of Sport and Society at Leeds
Metropolitan University. Carlton Brick lectures in the School of Sciences at
the University of the West of Scotland in Paisley. Belinda Wheaton is a
Senior Research Fellow in the Chelsea School, University of Brighton. Jayne
Caudwell is a Senior Lecturer in the Chelsea School, University of Brighton.
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